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July 22, 2020 
 

File: 0220-20 
General Correspondence 

  0400-20 
Correspondence/Meetings/General 

 

The Honourable Jonathan Wilkinson 
Minister of Environment and Climate Change  
House of Commons 
Ottawa, ON  K1A 0A6 
Via email:  Jonathan.Wilkinson@parl.gc.ca 
 
 
Dear Minister Wilkinson: 
 
RE: NON-MIGRATORY CANADA GOOSE MANAGEMENT UPDATE 
 
Further to my August 12, 2019 letter to Minister Catherine McKenna, I respectfully request a reply 
to the CRD Board’s request that the federal government increase resources to maintain and 
enhance the scope and scale of non-migratory Canada goose management in our region. 
 
If your staff have any questions, please contact Glenn Harris, Senior Manager, Environmental 
Protection Division (gharris@crd.bc.ca; 250-360-3090).  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Colin Plant 
Chair, Capital Regional District Board 
 
cc: CRD Board 
 Robert Lapham, Chief Administrative Officer, CRD 
 Larisa Hutcheson, General Manager, Parks & Environmental Services, CRD 
 Glenn Harris, Senior Manager, Environmental Protection, CRD 

The Honourable Lana Popham, Minister of Agriculture 
The Honourable Doug Donaldson, Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource 
Operations and Rural Development 
The Honourable George Heyman, Minister of Environment & Climate Change Strategy 
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